
3. DEPUTATIONS

1. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY - JILL ATKINSON:
REVIEW OF WESTERN BUS SERVICE

Ms Atkinson presented the final draft for the western bus services to the
Board.  She explained that 20% of the total patronage is in this area.

So far feedback has shown great public interest.  The second part of the
Community Consultation process is underway with 30,000 brochures being
delivered and displays and opportunity for comment at Malls and
Universities during July and August 2000.

The Board received the report.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


